James A. Pung To: Nilo E. Salgado-Fernandez/PWD/CABQ@COA

. cc:
05/17/200503:50 PM  gupject: Urology Network of New Mexico Private Fire Line Project No. 7556.81

601 Broadway Blvd. N.E. { South of Lomas & adjacent McDonald's)

Hello Nilo E. Salgado Fernandez

Question, did a field check on the fire line for the aforementioned project on this date, my attention was
called to the number of existing drivepads that existed prior to the construction, are they fo being removed
and replaced with sidewalk? Also the condition of the existing sidewalk in areas has cracked and may
create an unsafe condition for pedesirians, not to mention the sidewalk varies substantially in width thru

the project area.
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